
              John Perkins Center 
     Seattle Pacific University  

     3307 Third Ave West, Suite 207  
Seattle, WA  98119 

   
  
 
Greetings! 
 
As family and friends of SPU students, you have the opportunity to brighten your student’s spring quarter!  
You’re invited to purchase a care package for your student filled with treats and an encouraging note from 
you.  In addition to your student getting a treat, your contribution of at least $7 will also support students 
engaged in international service and learning trips through SPRINT. 

 
SPRINT is SPU’s international immersion learning program advised by the John Perkins Center for 
Reconciliation, Leadership Training and Community Development.  This summer students will serve 
alongside local leaders in the Dominican Republic, Guatemala, Haiti, and Indonesia.  (Learn more at 
www.spu.edu/sprint.)  Your donations will support students’ fundraising efforts as they prepare for these 
trips. 

 
At the bottom you will find a note that you can fill out with your student’s name, residence hall, and your 
message of encouragement.  Please fill it out, detach it, and mail it to us along with a check for at least 
$7 by May 6.  Each Care Package consists of candy, fruit, granola bars and other treats to brighten your 
student’s Spring Quarter.  Any donation amount over $7 is tax-deductible.  We are hoping to reach our 
fundraising goal of $15,000 so we’d be grateful for your contribution.  

 
Please make checks payable to “Seattle Pacific University” and mail it to: SPU - SPRINT, 3307 Third Ave 
West, Suite 207, Seattle, WA  98119.  For more information, contact our office at (206) 281-2932.  
 
Thank you for supporting our students!  

 
 
 
Madeline Petrowski   Tali Hairston 
Fundraising Coordinator  SPRINT Advisor 

 
 

 

 

 

Student’s First & Last Name:  ________________________________________________________     
 
Hall & Room Number:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Message: 

http://www.spu.edu/sprint

